
2 Park Avenue
New York 16, N.Y. 
MUrray Hill 3-6810

United States Mission to the United Nations

May 3, 1956

Dear Mrs. Dorrs

It was so nice to get a glimpse of you at the meeting 
the other afternoon. I want to tell you again how much I 
personally appreciate your having sent me a copy of your 
beautiful book. It is indeed one of the loveliest publications 
I have ever seen and I must congratulate the USIA in their 
wisdom of having distributed the book among the libraries 
around the world.

Again, with congratulations to you for a wonderful
job.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Oswald B. Lord 
United States Representative on the 

Commission on Human Rights

Mrs. John Van Nostrand Dorr 
The Dorr Foundation 

99 Park Avenue
New York 16, N.Y.


